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Please return immediately to National Right to Life.
For more copies, visit www.nrlc.org/getinvolved OR call 202-378-8842.

A PETITION TO MY GOVERNOR 
& STATE LEGISLATORS

Gov. Cuomo and the NY State Legislature have promoted and applauded 
legislation in the Empire State that will guarantee unrestricted abortion for any 
reason up until the moment of the birth. Shame on them. Under the so-called “Re-
productive Health Act,” they have put the lives of New York women in jeopardy 
by allowing non-physicians to perform abortions. They have opened the door to 
unrestricted abortions throughout pregnancy. And they have allowed infanticide 
by removing protections for babies born alive during an abortion. They have even 
removed penalties for illegal abortion. There is now no more dangerous place for 
unborn children than New York state. Please do not let this happen in our state.

We the undersigned demand that you reject New York’s deadly path and instead encourage 
laws to protect children and their mothers from the tragedy of abortion and infanticide. Our 
children and mothers deserve much, much better. They deserve the warmth of life, not the cold 
embrace of death. 


